
Dear Partner:  

Join the IRS on Thunderclap to promote a national “Paycheck Checkup,” because everyone 
should take a close look at their tax withholding this year.  
 
Following major tax law changes, the IRS is urging taxpayers to check their tax withholding to 
make sure they have the right amount of tax taken out of their pay for their personal situation. 
Having too little tax withheld could mean a tax bill or a penalty. And with the average refund 
topping $2,800, some may prefer to get more money in their pay now. So help us get the word 
out -- the earlier they check, the more time there is for withholding to take place evenly. 
  
Thunderclap is a social media platform that will automatically post a message on your 
Facebook, Twitter or Tumblr account to support an initiative. To sign up for the Paycheck 
Checkup Thunderclap: 

1.) Follow this link: http://thndr.me/7BvGKI    
2.) Click on Support with: Facebook | Twitter | Tumbler (select one and you can later repeat 

the process to select more platforms or a second accout) 
3.) Authorize Thunderclap to post this one-time message by clicking on the “Add My 

Support” tab.  You’ll need to input your Social Media username and password.    
 
On Thursday, March 29, at 2 p.m. Eastern, this message will go out:  
 

“IRS urges you to perform a Paycheck Checkup today to make sure your tax 
withholding is just right. http://thndr.me/TRRWef” 
 
Thunderclap will amplify our reach throughout social media by posting the message 
automatically to the accounts signed to support the cause.  
 
Please consider participating. Thank you for your consideration and continued partnership.  
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